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Hello everyone, my name is Arina Korsaka I am now
in year 11. Throughout the years I have been here, it’s
been a pleasure to be involved in committees and
activities this school has provided me with. I’m proud
to be part of the this girl can as its not only giving me
opportunities in the future but also expanding
everyone’s views towards women and their
accomplishments. I believe that this school has
done a lot for their students but has way more to
come in the future. Many committees, like ours are
created so everyone has a say and their opinions
heard. NIA is one big community that cares and
respects everyone within it.

This week we interviewed Kenzie in
Year 11.

Question of the week: 
Q: What have you achieved so far this
year that makes you proud?
A: I’m proud of how I did in the mock
exams! They were really stressful but I
did well.

Q: What is your highlight of the week?
A: The cinema rewards trip before the
half term was really fun.

Q: What are your goals for this
academic year?
A: I want to achieve good grades in
some of my subjects. I really want to
do well in Maths, English, Science,
Health and Social care and Drama.

Q: What are your careers aspirations?
A: I’d like to either do something to do
with cooking or animal care. 

Q: Final message or piece of advice
for your readers.
A: Always treat people with kindness
because maybe one day your
kindness will help you.

Meet NIA’s Student
Committee Members!

NIA STUDENT VOICE 

Getting to know our Student
Committee members!

A chance to learn more about what
our young people experience at NIA!

Student Voice
Interviews

Starting this half term, each week in the
Student Voice Newsletter, our Student

Committee members will be introducing
themselves and a little bit about their

committees. 

We look forward to sharing an insight into
what our amazing committees are up to

and how they benefit our students!


